
From: therese fairbanks 
Subject: Re: Thank you
Date: September 26, 2023 at 7:33:59 AM PDT
To: Danny Gonzalez <dgonzalez@tvusd.us>, Jennifer Wiersma 
<jwiersma@tvusd.us>,  Joseph Komrosky <jkomrosky@tvusd.us>

Dear Trustworthy Board members:

I am forwarding to you what Murrieta parents are 
doing (attached). I plan to go support this effort, and 
ask that you consider doing the same @ TVUSD. 

For years I have included with my children's 
registration the attached forms I drafted. I have 
encouraged the silent majority to do the same...many 
just left Ca.
My husband wants to stay, and I guess I'm in for the 
battle to protect our children from sexual explotation, 
indoctrination, and quite frankly child abuse. 

I'm praying my husband will soon come to speak at 
the TVUSD Board meeting...he is very articulate and 
well liked...the left-leaning friends even asked him to 
run for school board not knowing that he does not 
support these liberal-leaning policies. lol. Anyway, if 
he doesn't speak up, I will. I will also go door to door 
when the time comes for possible recall. 
Unfortunately I am in Steve's district...I did not vote for 
him and he needs to go work for the union publically, 
not under the guise of school boardmember. 

In the meantime, I am praying with many prayer 



warriors. God Bless you! 
With Faith, Hope, and Love,
Therese Fairbanks

Matt. 21:22 #Ask+believe+receive

On Wed, Jun 14, 2023 at 7:09 AM therese fairbanks 
 wrote:

I am writing to let you know that I appreciate your 
service to our community, for our kids sake and 
society as a whole. 

I had no idea that Harvey Milk was a rapist if not 
pedophile. Thank you for bringing this to my attention, 
and ensuring that these so called "heros" are not 
promoted to our children in the textbooks. 

Stay strong and carry on. 
Therese
On Sat, Jun 10, 2023 at 9:28 PM therese fairbanks 

 wrote:
Dear brave new board members,

I hear there are talks of a recall. Fear not. I know a good number of Christian’s 
with courage. And I’m praying for you, me, and these friends to have courage like 
Jesus and his apostles. 

I am friends with all types of people, including Some of the recall organizers. I 
doubt they will remain my friend when I show up in support of my kids, you, and 
Jesus’ teaching. I will still love my neighbor and pray for my enemy. Forgive them 
for they know not what they do, right. 

Do not doubt for a second that good over evil will prevail. Remember 
Ask+Believe=Receive. Matt. 21:22 

Therese 



From: Lena Anocibar <lanocibar@tvusd.us>
Subject: BP 5020.1 - Parent Notification Update
Date: September 11, 2023 at 12:03:44 PM PDT
To: Joseph Komrosky <jkomrosky@tvusd.us>
Cc: Kimberly Velez <kvelez@tvusd.us>

Good morning, 

I wanted to provide you with a quick update regarding Board Policy 5020.1. I 
received an email from Christa Matthews, a CSBA Policy Manual Consultant. She 
informed me that 5020.1 is already being used in their system, so she created 
5020.01 Parental Notification for us to list our Board policy. She assured me the 
slight change in number does not require Board approval, and it still falls in line 
under 5020 perfectly - here is a link to view it. Let me know if you have any 
questions. Thank you, and have a great day!

 

Take care 
Lená

-- 
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